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Further the representation submitted on 11 January 2023, Mr Casswell wishes to make the following additional comments.
Mr Casswell has submitted a pre-application for a commercial pig unit on land subject to the pipeline scheme.

Further discussion is required to determine if there are any mitigation measures that could be implemented to alter the
route of the pipeline. At the moment the propsed route of the pipeline would run directly through the centre of the pig farm
development.

To date there has been an inadequate amount of engagement with Mr Casswell by the scheme and its agents.



